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Young Professionals Anson Makes 
Generous Donation to Anson County Schools
Young Professionals Anson recently donated $1,500 to

Anson County Schools from funds raised during their
spring raffle.  YP Anson Chair Ashley Scarborough said, “This
donation will specifically be allocated towards clothing for
students in need.  Last year we also donated $1,500, and our
membership felt that funds from this year’s raffle should be
donated to the same cause.”

Anson County Schools Superintendent Michael Freeman
met with members of YP Anson and received the check
on Monday, September 30 during the Board of Education
meeting.  Freeman said, “My staff and I appreciate the support
this donation will provide as we provide clothing to students in
need.  Students often need day to day school uniforms, at
times they need clothing for life altering events such as
a death in their family, and at times they need clothing
to interview for special goals such as scholarships,
internships and visiting colleges.  Young Professionals
Anson is allowing us to help children feel good about
themselves by providing them clothes that fit properly.
Students who do not have appropriate clothing experience
unnecessary anxiety – this will not be the case for the
lucky students who receive this type of support.”

Scarborough said, “Many thanks to all who supported
our spring raffle!  Because of your contributions YP
Anson was able to make an impact in our county.”

The mission of Young Professionals Anson is to
provide an environment for individuals between the ages
of 21 to 39 to meet and develop both socially and
professionally.  Their vision is to be an organization that
brings young professionals together through the hosting
of networking and developmental opportunities that they
may be an avenue for attracting and retaining new
young professionals to the Anson County area.  If you
are interested in joining YP Anson, please contact
Ashley Scarborough at ashley@plankroadforestry.com. 

Bowman Senior High School Class of 1968
This is a release from the Bowman Senior High

School Class of 1968:  Members of the Historic Bowman
Senior High School Class of 1968 will meet on
Saturday, October 26 at 12:00 Noon, in the Fellowship
Hall of First Presbyterian Church FH; 208 South Greene
Street; Wadesboro, NC.  The meeting will start with a
catered lunch at 12 Noon at no cost to classmates,
followed by telling stories as history-makers of Anson
County School System. 

For additional information, please contact
Dr. Josephine Leak Harris at jharr122@nccu.edu ;
919-619-9032; or 919-967-2650.  All classmates are
encouraged to participate.

Bowman High School Class of 1975
The Bowman High School Class of 1975 will hold a

planning meeting for the 45th reunion on Saturday,
November 16 at 5:30 p.m. at Lady Bug Restaurant in
Wadesboro.  For more information contact Karen
Burney Nash at (704) 219-0978 or JoLetha Gordon
Little at (704) 694-6212.

Anson County Tax Collector

TAX  FORECLOSURE
AUCTION

CALL THE ANSON COUNTY TAX OFFICE 
AT 704-994-3218 FOR MORE INFORMATION

PROPERTY TO BE SOLD

Tuesday, October 29 at 11am

Anson County Courthouse Steps

Cason Heirs, Elizabeth – parcel 6389-00-26-4351
Opening bid:  $13,246.00     15.5 Deeded acres

Ruth Pemberton Cash Heirs – parcel 6389-00-18-7949
Opening bid:  $9,915.00     14.7 Deeded acres

Cason Heirs, Elizabeth – parcel 6389-00-16-7925
Opening bid:  $12,736.00     9.0 Deeded acres

Cason Heirs, Elijah – parcel 6389-00-28-0450
Opening bid:  $12,055.00     15.0 Deeded acres


